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Make your reservation NOW for the Welcome Back Party! 

 
Make your reservation TODAY for the Welcome Back Party 6 p.m. Sunday, June 
2, at the Dillard House – BYOB. Cost is just $10 for members and $20 for guests. 
Please pay at the door by CASH or CHECK ONLY (no credit cards). Email or call 
Grace Guess guess_grace@hotmail.com 863-640-9777 to reserve your seats. 
Reservations must be received by Friday, May 24, to ensure your place. 
 
Pancake Breakfasts  
We need volunteers to help set up, cook and clean up after our delicious 
pancake breakfasts with eggs and cheese grits. Email Luke Fogarty 
Tlukefogarty@hotmail.com to help with preparations. Breakfast is 8-10 AM at the 
Club Pavilion. Cost is $8 for adults / $5 for children 6 and under.  
– May 27 Memorial Day (Monday) 
– June 15 (Fathers Day weekend) 
– July 6 (Independence Day weekend) 
– August 10 
– August 31 (Labor Day weekend) 
– October 5 
 
Meeting dates 
Our regular meetings are June-October. All meetings are held at 3 p.m. in the 
Lakeside Room at the Sky Valley Country Club. All are Wednesdays, except 
June 20. 
– June 20 (Thursday due to Sid Weber golf tournament) 
– July 17 
– August 21 
– September 18 
– October 16 
 
We look forward to seeing you soon! See our newsletters and more at 
www.skyvalleypoa.net.  
 
Steve Mason, SVPOA President 
 


